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Since I became your president, there has been much activity which 
you may find of interest in this my first attempt at a newsletter. 

So here goes ...• 

At the annual meeting the following slate of officers were elected. 
P~esident - William · F. Donnelly 
Vice President - Robert Delano 
Secretary - Marcie Fleming 
Treasurer - Peter Buechner 

Treasurer's Report: Balance of $2,933.61. 

Approval was give.n to donate $50.00 to the Chilson Fire Department 
and $50.00 to the Ambulance Service. 

Approval was given to fund the building of two picnic tables for 
the Crown Point beach area. Jim Davis will provide the labor 
free of charge. 

Concern was expressed by several members of the unsafe operation 
of large power -boats without regard for · the safety of swimmers 
and small craft on the lake. 

Hank Bartlett once again volunteered to chair the Sweatshirt 
Committee. More on this in the spring. 

Concern was also expressed on the following topics: 

Lake Level 
r.~ke :'Pollution 
Speed Limit on Route 74 
Refuse a t the Lean-to and picnic area 
Visible Building Permits 

Your president has appointed the following committees and results 
are as follows: 

Lake Level Committee - Members 

RobertJ. Stevens - East End 
Bill Allen - Center Lake 
Bob Delano - West Enrl 

Task - To maintain lake water level in accordance with control 
limits voted on last year. Concern for all sections of the lake 
will be represented by each of the above members. Starting next 
s pring, adjustments will be made to contain enough water to c arry 
through the summer dry spell, so that the lake level does not 



go as low as we have experienced this year. In the fall, after 
the boating season is over, the level will be lowered to prevent 
ice damage to docks and boat houses. 

Lake Pollution Committee - Hank Bartlett, Chairman 

Letters have been forwarded to the Adirondack Park Agency and 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation concerning 
lake pollution. More on this as results come in. 

Route 74 Speed Limit Committee - Joe Zepf, Chai~man 

Letter forwarded to New York State Department of Transportation 
requesting lowering the speed limit to 30 m.p.h. from the bridge 
to the Penfield intersection. 

Beach Committee - Bill Donnelly, Chairman 

Lean-to and the s_urrounding area was cleaned. No damage - was noted ­
at the lean-to area. Small amount of refuse was picked up and 
signs have been prepared to post for next year requesting removal 
of refuse by users of these areas. 

Beaver Patrol Committee - Bob Delano , Chairman 

Due to a late start only one beaver was trapped. 
SCORE: Beavers - 1 

Lakers - a 
We'll give them hell next year. 

In conclusion I hope you all have a safe and happy winter and 
I am looking forward to seeing you in the spring. Do not hesitate 
to contact me about your concerns and happenings for our future 
newsletters. 

SincerelY; 

Bill Donnelly 
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